Tel:

0300 300 0149

My Ref:

CD/CMcC

Your Ref:

Contact: E-mail:

bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Date:

6th January 2020





Dear Parent/Carer,

Kindest Regards

On the afternoons of Wednesday 5th February and Thursday 6th February, boys and girls in P1-P7 will be taking part a Scottish themed concert. On these afternoons, each class will have the chance to perform a Scottish themed artistic piece (dance, poem, song etc.) on stage.

We would love to invite you to come along and support the pupils. The show will begin at 1.15pm and entry to the hall will be from 1pm. Due to limited space in the hall, 1 ticket per family will be available first with any spares being made available later.

Please complete the tear off slip below and return it to the school office if you wish to reserve your ticket. If we could have the slip below returned to us by Friday 24th January 2020, extra tickets will be allocated on Monday 27th January at 9am from the school office, these will be issued on a first come basis.

We look forward to welcoming you on these dates.

